
BE
VOTE
READY!

California Gubernatorial Recall Election
SEPTEMBER 14, 2021

Every active registered voter in San Diego County will receive a ballot in the mail for the
upcoming election. If you want to vote in this election you must be registered to vote. 
It takes less than two minutes to register to vote online at sdvote.com.

California is one of 19 states that allows any elected official to be "recalled" (removed
from office). For the first time in nearly 20 years, California will hold an election that
asks voters if they want to remove the governor from office.

YOUR VOICE. YOUR CHOICE!
Sign, seal, and return your ballot to a trusted source:

U.S. Postal Service

Mail ballot drop-off location (MBDO)

Registrar of Voters office

Your mail ballot must be postmarked by Election Day and received by our office no later
than Sept. 21. No postage required.

Return your ballot at one of over 130 mail ballot drop-off locations around the county. 
If dropping off, your ballot must be received by 8 p.m. Election Night, Sept. 14.

5600 Overland Ave., beginning August 16, from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., Monday - Friday
Take advantage of early voting at the Registrar's office located in Kearny Mesa at 

Visit sdvote.com to find a voting location near you.

In-person voting locations and the Registrar's office from Sept. 11 - 14

Saturday, Sept. 11 - Monday, Sept. 13, from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. 
Election Day, Tuesday, Sept. 14, from 7 a.m. to 8 p.m.

Voting locations will be open:

WHAT IS A RECALL ELECTION?

The ballot will ask two questions: 
1) Do you want to recall the governor from office? 
2) If recalled, who do you want to replace him?
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In-person voting is available too:

Visit sdvote.com to find a location near you.


